
HERBERT SCHOOL 
EDUCATION WITH A DIFFERENCE 

Changangei Airport Road, Imphal - 795140 
 

CLASS XI NOTICE 
Dated : 19th July 2022 

 

The school management, teachers and staff of Herbert School would like to thank parents and 

students for choosing Herbert School as their school  for 10+2 studies and the school authority 

would like to reassure the parents/guardians that every possible measure will be taken up to 

provide quality education at the best level. 

As the Covid pandemic is still prevalent at Manipur, there is no possibility of opening school and 

holding physical class in the near future. Herbert School has been imparting online classes since 

2020 and we are the first school in Manipur to introduce online class in its true sense.              

Online class is the only option available to teach students and therefore, students of Class XI who 

have been admitted at Herbert School will be taught in online mode only till the government 

allow us to hold physical classes. 

The admission process is almost over and we are updating student roll no, section for each 

student at the “Student Log in” of herbertschool.net within 2 days. Students can check their roll 

no, section etc at the "Student Log in" after 2 days by using their Form No and Password. 

"Candidate Portal" will be disabled with immediate effect. 

The first class of Class XI for the academic year 2022 - 23 will commence from 25th July 2021 

from 8.30 am to 2 pm and therefore, parents are requested to make available the following 

items with the students before the start of online class: 

1. Separate mobile no /separate sim for the student 

2. Smart phone/ Laptop/Tablet/Desktop Computer  

3. Zoom app to be installed in their  smart phone / Laptop/computer   

4. Internet data of 1.5 to 2 GB must be available per day  

 

All admitted students are compulsory to install "Herbert App" from the Google Play store in 

their smart Phones. For this, they are required to update student's mobile No at the "Student 

Log in" page as this is mandatory for installation of "Herbert app" at their smart phones.  

 

 

 

(Dr. K. Nabachandra Singh) 

Principal 


